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4th January 2018  

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

We are pleased to offer a free school meal to ALL children, on Thursday 18th 

January, to give every child the opportunity to enjoy a school meal.   

 

Children will have the choice of healthy picnic food including sandwiches, fresh 

vegetables, fruit & a choice of cake. Alternatively, there are delicious pasta pots 

which are served with bread & salad or our wonderful jacket potatoes with a 

choice of topping & salad. There is also our traditional main school lunch on offer 

which will be pizza, vegetables & potato wedges. Children having a free school 

meal are also able to help themselves to bread, salad, fruit & milk. Our choice of 

puddings is homemade healthy cake, cookies, fruit, ice cream & yogurt. 

 

Because this lunch is free we will not accept any homemade packed lunches 

brought in to school on this day & we encourage ALL children to stay at school 

for this lunchtime. 

  

I do hope your child stays for lunch on the 18th and enjoys all that is on offer to 

them.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 
 

 

Mr T P Smith  

Headteacher 

 


